

7/8/83
1/2

Koultou Sunday
July 8th 83

Dear Brother, Jennie and I have
just been out for a walk and I
have just about time to scribble
a few lines before we get ready
for evening meeting. We have at
last got well settled at house
keeping, and I think it is much
better than boarding. It cost us
quite a little sum to get started
but now that we are all settled
we are going to live very cheap
and save something if we have
our health. By the way before I
forget it, I got a letter from
Herbert Varny a day or two ago
saying his father wanted two
hundred dollars on real estate, and
wanted to know what interest
would charge him for the same
I wrote him he could have it
at nine percent, but he may think
that is too much but he did not
say what the security was

7/8/83
2/2

I do not wish to let any money
on second mortgage, but if it
was on first claim and the
security good I would rather
let them have it at eight or
ten two or three years time, than
not to let it. Now I wish you
would see Herbert for me and
see if I can let them have the
money. I sent two hundred
to Perry the other day to have
put out at 9% and the security
is justate I think

I shall take my vacation about
the first of August. If you decide
to come home do you suppose
you could arrange it to drive down
after us. You could take a couple
of your fast horses that you are
not using much, and get a
double rig of trunk bunnies and I will
pay all bills, I cannot get a
team here short of 1.50 to 2.00
per day, and will amount to
considerable for a couple of weeks.
I thought after we got up
there I could hire a team
cheaper than I could take one
from here

I shall have to bring this letter
up a little as I am in a
hurry for lunch.

Dear Father
I shall be all ready for haying
or harvesting when I get home
Must close this time

Love to all from
Bolt's

Bob George